iNtegrate Ad-hoc Committee Report
December 2010
· Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons at least twice a month.
· Project leads for all institutions continue to meet at least once a week.

· GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meetings on Friday, November  12th and Friday, December 3rd.  The next scheduled meeting is December 17th.
· Student Financials is conducting cashiering training with staff in Elko and all of the centers.
· Consultants from CCI continue to visit GBC to assist with setups for the modules. 
· Class schedule training in PeopleSoft for departmental support staff and centers was conducted in November.  
· Admissions Module is transitioning to a new module lead, with Marsha Holford taking over the lead role in that area.

· Faculty Center overview will be held on December 7th for the iNtegrate project team. 
· Faculty will have an opportunity to participate in a Faculty Center overview when they return in January. 

· GBC’s first “go-live” will be on January 10, 2011, with the web application for students applying for Fall 2011. 

· At the December 2010 Board of Regents Investment and Facilities committee meeting, the committee reserved $20M from investment income for future phases of iNtegrate, including Financials, Grants and Contracts, and Human Resources.

